Subject: Lone Star Bottleheads - Dallas, March 3rd
Posted by FredT on Tue, 20 Feb 2007 13:29:31 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The Lone Star Bottleheads will meet at Bob Spence's house in Plano from Noon to five on
Saturday, March 3rd. One highlight of this meeting will be Bob's MaxxHorn Immersion
Loudspeakers. Bob has asked that all who plan to attend email him to let him know how many are
coming and what we're bringing to the meeting. Meeting information, our discussion forum, and
pictures from past meetings can be seen at our web site. Bob's email address can be found in the
"Meetings" section of the forum.We meet in the Dallas area only once or twice a year, so this
meeting is a great opportunity for Texas Panhandlers and Oakies to join us. First-time visitors are
especially welcome at our meetings.
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